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City of LaGrange Utility Crew Working in Louisiana 
Assisting in Power Restoration Following Hurricane 

Laura 

LaGrange, Ga. September 7, 2020 – A City of LaGrange utility crew is in 
Welsh, Louisiana assisting with power restoration following the damage 
caused by Hurricane Laura.  

 
City of LaGrange Electric Crew in Louisiana 

Municipal utilities including the City of LaGrange work together to help 
each other following major storm events like Hurricane Laura.  



The following LaGrange Utility workers are assisting in Louisiana: 
Linwood Mitchell, Kyle Hyatt, Jamie Foster and Taylor Atkinson.  

 
City of LaGrange Utility Workers in Louisiana 

“We are very proud of our electric employees for volunteering to help 
out the communities in Louisiana following Hurricane Laura.” LaGrange 
Utilities Director Patrick Bowie said. “As small municipalities, we rely on 
joint action and mutual aid to restore service to our customers 
whenever there is a major storm event.” 

Media Contact: Katie Mercer Van Schoor, City of LaGrange 
Marketing/Communications Manager, (706) 883-2055 or 
kvanschoor@lagrangega.org 

To keep up with the latest news involving the City of LaGrange, go to 
www.lagrangega.org or follow us on Facebook at 
facebook.com/lagrangegagov, Twitter at @lagrangegagov, & Instagram 
at instagram.com/cityoflagrangega  
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